
Bringing People Together C.C.M. Tenants’ Committee 

February 22, 2018


Clerks@Burnaby.ca 

Location : Burnaby City Hall , Execute Council

Bringing People Together 

C.C.M. Tenants’ Committee 

On behalf of the Carl Mortensen Manor Tenants' Social Committee. I am writing to 
enquire about any funding available to help with our social activities we provide to 
our seniors community. 

We are a non-profit organization with nearly 100 senior residents most of which 
are disabled and /or lower income. 

We are planning to hold info sessions on some key senior topics such as 
Alzheimer, Depression & Anxiety, Preventative Health Care, Better Balance for 
Seniors, plus a few other community activities, all free to our residents and guests. 

Early this year we will also bring in the Burnaby Fire Dept. to speak on Home and 
Fire Safety . 

We hope that you will be able to help us keep our events by supporting us 
with a financial donation, grant and or gift cards to one or more of our many 
exciting events. Our events are well attended and enjoyed by all. 

Your generosity will make a difference in our community by allowing us to continue 
to enrich the lives of all our seniors. 

I therefore formally request funding to plan, prepare and present our events, and 
many upcoming events for 2018 . 

I send a sincere thank-you on behalf of all the residents of the Carl Mortensen 
Manor Tenants' Social Committee for your generosity and kindness. 

Walt Sikora          waltsikora@hotmail.com 

Carl Mortensen Manor Tenants Committee 


4035 Norland Ave . Burnaby , B.C. V5G 4T7

 604-430-1507 




